
Greetings Parents or Guardians,

First and foremost, congratulations to your student on completing the HSPT
scholarship/placement test! We are thrilled to see how each student performed and are excited to begin
welcoming our future Golden Panthers. To be considered for a scholarship at Pope John Paul II High
School, we kindly ask that the following three steps are completed:

1. Submit the Admissions Application – Once submitted, please allow up to 24 hours for the
application to be available for further review.

2. Upload the 7th Grade Report Card – This can be done through the Records Request Form within
the completed application profile.

3. Complete the Community Service Form – Evidence of community service helps us understand
each student's full character.

At Pope John Paul II High School, we believe in looking at the whole student. By reviewing
community service contributions alongside test scores and academic records, our scholarship committee
can better understand each student's unique strengths and values. To complete these steps, simply scan
the QR codes below to access the respective pages.

Submit the Admissions Application Complete the Community Service Form

If you have any questions or concerns about the steps for scholarship consideration, please feel
free to reach out to me using the contact information below. All of us at Pope John Paul II High School
wish you and your family the very best as you navigate this important step toward high school!

Sincerely,

Will Martinko
Director of Marketing and Admissions

181 Rittenhouse Rd.
Royersford, PA 19468

484-975-6500 Ext. 3033
wmartinko@pjphs.org

https://pjphs.schooladminonline.com/users/sign_in
https://forms.gle/Lb6Xyi73uyUQEBFN6
mailto:wmartinko@pjphs.org

